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No. 2024/110 Geneva, 3 October 2024 

CONCERNING: 

Twentieth meeting of the Conference of the Parties 

1. Further to Notification to the Parties No. 2024/055 of 22 April 2024 and following an informal 
consultation with the Standing Committee, the Secretariat is pleased to inform Parties that the 20th 
meeting of the Conference of the Parties (CoP20) is scheduled to be held in Samarkand, 
Uzbekistan during late November - early December 2025. 

2. The Secretariat conveys its deepest gratitude to the Republic of Uzbekistan for its generous offer 
to host CoP20. 

3. The precise dates and venue, deadlines for the submission of documents and proposals to amend 
the CITES Appendices, and other logistical information will be conveyed to Parties in due course. 


